

St Joseph's School, Waroona

14 Millar Street, Waroona, WA, 6215 (PO Box 129, Waroona)

Telephone: (08) 9782 6500

admin@stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au

www.stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au

St Joey's Weekly:

		→
	Events	Our mis "to provide an at Catholic e St Joseph's School of the Waroona Cat inspired by Christ endeavour to nurt grow as confide life-long learners, contribute to soo respect and a se
Friday 26 August	Year 5 Assembly in the Josephite Centre @8:45 am Year 2 Story Dogs	
Monday 29 August	Cheesies available at Recess for \$1	
	Years 3 – 6 Jumps & Throws	
Tuesday 30 August	Breakfast Club	
Wednesday 31 August	Breakfast Club	
	Canteen open for lunch!! Volunteers – Mandy Jackson, Millie Bartle, Carmel Look	
Thursday 1 September	P & F Father's Day Stall (please bring cash to spend) Year 1 Story Dogs Noongar Lessons	

Our mission is "to provide an affordable, quality Catholic education."

St Joseph's School, as an integral part of the Waroona Catholic Community, is inspired by Christ's teachings. We endeavour to nurture all children to grow as confident, independent, life-long learners, enabling them to contribute to society with dignity, respect and a spirit of service.



Notes recently sent home:

Waroona Show Gate Roster Request Waroona Show Program School Athletics Carnival

vv ar oone

COVID-19:

If your child is unwell, please test for COVID-19, and remain at home until symptoms clear. We have free Oral and Nasal RAT tests available for families for collection in the office. It is still important to upload both **negative and positive results** to the school portal here so we can track cases in classrooms. Please also upload positive results to WA Health.

P & F News:

The **P & F Bingo** night is coming up on Saturday, 17th September. Tickets are available from the school office for \$15 each. Cash and EFTPOS is available for payment. This is an 18+ event so please come along to support them and in turn benefit your children's learning.

Don't forget to create your child's online profile for the **Colour Run** to be held on Thursday, 22 September. Spare books can be collected from the school office.

Parent Information Night:

Thank you to the 13 families who attended either in person or online on Tuesday night. As discussed, Parenting Connection WA facilitate a Circle of Security course. If you are interested, please click here for details.